
1. I would like to object to the suggested building of residences on the St Anne’s Catholic Girls School (SA1).
If the council plans to build so many residential units in the borough it would be strange to demolish an existing
school when there will be an increase in demand for school places. Likewise with the school playing field- at a
time when there is a national obesity crisis, why would you build on such an important open space? With the
suggestion that there would be space for 236 units to be built, it appears that there will be high rise units on the
site, which would not be in keeping and would affect the overall character of this part of town. It appears from
the plans that access  could be made via Chalkwell Park Avenue which would break a previous promise made
by the Council.

2. I also object to any more high rise units in Enfield town, such as in the Palace Gardens Shopping Centre, as
again this would affect the character of Enfield as a historic market town which should be carefully preserved
by the Council.

3. The Council should also safeguard the Green Belt areas.

The Council should be aware that people like myself moved to Enfield for the historic nature of the town and 
it’s green spaces and local amenities. If these are changed for the worse, many people like me will leave the 
Borough( joining those who have already exited London during the Covid crisis), thus why do so many houses 
and flats need to be built?
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